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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 22 April 2024 

Area:             Southport pilotage area

Locality: Isle of Capri Public Boat Ramp, Surfers Paradise 

Activity: commencement of maintenance works – boat ramp closed

Mariners are advised that:  
 
The public boat ramp at Naples Avenue, Isle of Capri will be closed to the public for maintenance from 
Monday, 29 April 2024 for approximately 10 weeks. 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


